
SAN MARTIN, CALIFORNIA: Rosewood CordeValle is
located on 1,700 acres of rolling foothills of the Santa
Cruz Mountains. It features 45 luxurious accommoda-
tions, a Sense spa, three distinct restaurants, four plexi-
cushion tennis courts, meeting space, and an on-site work-
ing vineyard and winery. Its Robert Trent Jones Jr. golf
course, host to the PGA TOUR’s Frys.com Open for four
years, has unobstructed views of Northern California’s
hillsides, canyons, and meadows. 

The resort’s list of accolades is impressive. Golfweek
rates the course No. 4 in California, and Golf Digest ranks
it No. 44 in the country. Its spa received a Forbes Four-Star
Award and U.S. News considers it No. 10 on its list of Best
Hotels in California.

A place in golf history awaits the resort in July when
the world turns its attention to CordeValle for the U.S.
Women’s Open. “Northern California has produced two

of today’s most accomplished female players in Women’s
Open champions, Paula Creamer and Juli Inkster, and we
look forward to bringing this championship to such a
vibrant golf community,” said Thomas J. O’Toole Jr., chair-
man of the Championship Committee.  ■

Traveling to CordeValle: The resort is 60 minutes from the
San Francisco airport (SFO), a 45-minute drive from Pebble
Beach, and 35 minutes from San Jose.

CordeValle’s Ultimate Golf Package includes one night in a
luxurious bungalow, one round of golf with cart, and a conti-
nental breakfast. Rates start at $495/night for a single and
$640/night for a double.

For more information about CordeValle and its tournaments,
phone (408) 695-4500 or visit CordeValleGolf.com.

CordeValle
A PLACE IN GOLF HISTORY

The U.S. Women’s Open is returning to California after more than 30 years.

“USGA WOMEN'S GOLF serves as an avenue of empowerment and opportunity for women and girls all over the country.
As the honorary chair of the 2016 U.S. Women's Open at CordeValle, I am proud to welcome players, their families, and fans 

to the Bay Area to share in this rich tradition on July 4-10.” – CONDOLEEZZA RICE, FORMER SECRETARY OF STATE

“THE SAN FRANCISCO AREA has a rich history of hosting USGA championships, and the USGA is proud to
add to that tradition with the U.S. Women’s Open at CordeValle.” – THOMAS J. O’TOOLE JR., 

USGA VICE PRESIDENT AND CHAIRMAN OF THE CHAMPIONSHIP COMMITTEE


